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Good news just keeps rolling in this year! After the two $100, 
000 scholarships in January, another one of our students 
received another $100,000 scholarship from UofT! This is 
amounting to $300,000 Scholarship from UofT alone!!!
Carmen, our third UofT Scholarship student has a received 
$100,000 scholarship from UofT. She is an excellent student 
helper who actively help out other students academically.  
Excellent work UIS, your hard work is finally paying off!

Another Jaw-dropping Scholarships!



 We welcome all new students to Urban International School 
who are joining us for our February semester.  
The UIS community recently hosted our February semester 
orientation where new students gathered together for a warm 
introduction and school campus tour. 

Orientation



The February orientation kicks off the start of a new and  
exciting term here at UIS! Orientation is where students get  
informed about school rules and polices, while also getting a 
warm introduction from our staff and students ambassadors.



 Safety is a number one priority here at UIS, whether it be on or 
off school property, or online. Join us on Monday, February 12th, 
2024, for our annual police safety seminar. UIS welcomes police 
officers from Toronto’s 32nd division to educate our students on 
the dangers of phone scams and voice phishing. The police  
seminar educates UIS students on how to stay safe and aware of 
any possible dangers while studying here in Canada.

 Talk with Toronto Police 
- Stay informed, Stay Scam Free



Gear up for the Urban International School Basketball  
Tournament. Brace yourself for intense plays, jaw-dropping  
moments, and unforgettable highlights. Join us on the 27th, 
28th, and 29th of February for some fierce competition, team-
work skills, and the joy of basketball. Save the date and be 
part of the excitement. It’s not just a game;  
it’s an unforgettable experience!

Be the North UIS



Best of luck to our talented students at Urban International 
School taking on the challenge of the University of Waterloo’s 
CEMC Math Competition! UIS students from Grades 10 and 11 
will be competing with students nationwide in this  
competitive math competition. 

  UW Math Contest for Gr 10 & 11



We wish our competing students the best of luck this month as 
they have been vigorously training for this event since  
September in our Math Elite class. Best of luck to UIS’ grade 10 
and 11 students who will be competing in the University of  
 Waterloo’s CEMC math competition.


